October 24, 1990

Minutes
City Services Committee
A meeting of the City Services Committee was held October 23, 1990.
Present: R.T. Mantlo, John Bennett, Conner Shepherd, Paul Nelson, Greg Trainor
Meryl Goodwin, Chris Jouflas
The purpose of the meeting was to meet with Goodwin and Jouflas to discuss their proposal to sell to the City
the Whiting water rights.
Mr. Goodwin presented a portion of a video tape: “Race to Save the Planet" on the Colorado River system.

Jouflas discussed the City's need for the water and the convenience of having the Whiting water within the
City's watershed.

There was general discussion. The Council indicated that they wanted a couple of months to hash this around
and could the Whitings wait? Jouflas indicated that the Whitings were anxious to sell the water and to get on
with their lives. However, they felt that they could give the City some time to discuss this issue among
themselves. GT



